
Mr. Anderson to speak to Santee-Lakeside Rotary Club on the future
expansion of the campus

October 23, 1962

Kenneth Anderson, one of the men responsible for the planning of the University of California's San Diego
campus, will speak to the Santee-Lakeside Rotary Club at noon on Thursday, October 25.

Anderson's topic will be the future expansion of the campus. At present an institute for graduate Instruction
and research with an enrollment of 205, the campus will rapidly grow to the stature of a general campus of the
University, equalling Berkeley and Los Angeles with 27,500 students, by the end of the century.

Anderson is a Senior Architect in the Office of Architects and Engineers, a 13-member group which includes a
cross-section of professionals in planning and construction. University buildings are designed by private architects
with the advice of the Offices of Architects and Engineers.

Anderson, 41, joined the UCSD staff in 1959.


